
 
February 8, 2017 

TomTom announces changes to its Supervisory Board 

Amsterdam, 8 February 2017 – TomTom today announced changes to its Supervisory Board, which will be proposed for 
adoption by the General Meeting on 24 April 2017. 

At the upcoming annual general meeting, Doug Dunn and Ben van der Veer will retire from the Supervisory Board. Peter 
Wakkie has been nominated by the Supervisory Board for re-appointment for a new term of two years. Furthermore, Anita 
Elberse has decided to step down as a member of the Supervisory Board after the annual general meeting. Her new 
leadership position at the Harvard Business School does not allow her to combine these duties with a seat on the 
Supervisory Board of TomTom. 

The Supervisory Board nominated Michael Rhodin for appointment by the General Meeting as new member of the 
Supervisory Board for a term of four years. 

Michael Rhodin is currently an IBM Senior Vice President responsible for business development on IBM's Watson platform. 
He is also a member of the International Advisory Board of Santander. Michael has served as an officer of IBM for over 
seven years, and has held several senior management positions throughout his 33-year career with IBM. 

"The Supervisory Board is sincerely grateful to Anita, Doug and Ben for their valuable contributions to the company. For 
twelve and nine years respectively Doug and Ben have brought dedication and constructive support to the Supervisory 
Board," said Peter Wakkie, Chairman of the Supervisory Board at TomTom. "We are excited to welcome Michael Rhodin. He 
will bring extensive technology experience and competency to our Supervisory Board and the company. His nomination fits 
with TomTom's positioning as a leading technology company." 

Harold Goddijn, CEO of TomTom: "We are looking forward to Michael's appointment and his contribution to TomTom. He 
has a strong track record in the technology sector and we are excited that he is committing to our company." Harold 
continued: "On behalf of the Management Board, I would like to thank Anita, Doug and Ben for their efforts and valuable 
counsel during their time with the company. My sincere appreciation goes out to Doug and Ben for their long term 
commitment." 

Upon the adoption of the proposed (re-)appointments by the General Meeting, the Supervisory Board will consist of Peter 
Wakkie (Chairman), Jacqueline Tammenoms Bakker (Deputy Chairman), Jack de Kreij and Michael Rhodin. Their profiles 
can be found on our corporate website. 
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